Tuition Assistance

The Institute for Professional Development is pleased to announce a new need-based financial award,
the Chou Family IPD Scholarship, to provide funding for students interested in our certificate programs
in Spring Quarter 2022.

Select students may qualify for awards in the amount of $1,000 to be used towards the tuition fee for an
IPD certificate program for the upcoming spring quarter. Students are limited to receiving one award
per program and a maximum of two awards per individual.

Please note, these financial awards cannot be combined with any other institutional aid. In addition,
applicants who will be using DePaul’s Employer Tuition Deferral Plan or a third-party billing arrangement
are not eligible.

Submissions will be evaluated by the Scholarship Committee and applicants will be notified of the
committee's decision by March 16, 2022.

What do | need to do to be considered?

1. Apply (and be accepted) to an IPD certificate program for the spring session by March 11, 2022.
2. Submit the completed Chou Family Scholarship application form (page 2) to the IPD scholarship
email address (ipdscholarship@depaul.edu) with /IPD Scholarship in the subject line by March

11, 2022.



mailto:ipdscholarship@depaul.edu

Chou Family IPD Scholarship Application Form

Name

IPD Program(s) to which you are applying

In 500 words or less, tell us why you would be a good candidate for this scholarship award, specifically:

e |n afew sentences, tell us about yourself.

e Briefly describe how this certificate program(s) will help you/your career (if you’re applying to
more than one certificate program this quarter, please address both programs).

e  Express why you want to study in the IPD program at DePaul.

e Explain why you should be considered for a financial award.

Email this form to our IPD scholarship email address (ipdscholarship@depaul.edu) with IPD Scholarship
in the subject line by March 11, 2022.
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